
 
 
 
 

 

Camp Kangaroobie 
Monday 21st to Wednesday 23rd October 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As you may have seen via email, this year our senior camping program will be held at Camp 
Kangaroobie from the 21st to 23rd of October. The three-day, two night camp is a fantastic 
opportunity for students and we encourage students to take part as it is a personal development 
opportunity.  
 
Camp Kangaroobie is situated on the Great Ocean Road, the closest town being Princetown. 
During the camp, students visit the 12 Apostles, complete a beach walk and participate in 
canoeing, an obstacle course, ropes course and many other fun activities. 
 
The cost of the camp is approximately $310 per student and will be confirmed when these 
expression of interest notes are returned. Students will not require extra money.  We will be 
departing and returning to school at normal school times. They will require a packed snack and 
lunch for the first day as we are travelling. 
 
In accordance with Teesdale Primary School’s Code of Conduct, students who are not displaying 
appropriate behaviours at school will not be able to attend camp and other arrangements will be 
made. 
 
Once all expressions of interest forms are returned you will receive medical forms, consent forms 
and the invoice for payment.  
 
Please Note: Depending on the circumstances of your child being unable to attend camp refunds 
may not be permitted. 
 
Dietary Requirements 
Camp Kangaroobie are excellent at catering for students with anaphylaxis, allergies and food 
intolerances. If your child has any dietary requirements that we need to make Kangaroobie staff 
aware of please complete the information in the attached sheet.  
 
Medicine 
A medical form must be completed prior to camp. You will receive this shortly. Please fill out all 
aspects of the form so that your child can be suitably cared for during their time at camp. If your 
child has medication to take while on camp, it must be clearly named and labelled with dosage 



requirements and placed in a named container or plastic bag. This will need to be handed to a 
teacher before departure. 
 
Further information about the camp, including a packing list, will be sent out in the coming weeks. 
 
If you need any more information about Camp Kangaroobie you can go to:  
http://www.kangaroobie.com/ and see the camp and activities. Or contact your child’s teacher via 
Sentral. 
 
Thank you for your support, we are looking forward to camp! 
 
Reshae Armstrong, Jacklyn Kearney and Brydie Walker 
Year 4/5/6 Teachers 
 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
Please detach and return by Wednesday the 4th of September 

 
Year 4, 5 & 6 Camp Kangaroobie 

Monday 21st to Wednesday 23rd October, 2024 
 

Please return this information to your child’s classroom teacher. 
 

My child ………………………………………………………………….. will be attending the Year 4/5/6 Camp 

Kangaroobie. 
 

My child does/does not have dietary requirements.  
Dietary requirements include food allergies, intolerances and restrictions such as vegetarian/vegan. 
 
Please provide information if you have circled that your child does have dietary requirements 
………………………………………………………………………………………………..………………………………………………………
………………………………………..………………………………………………………………………………………………..……………
…………………………………………………………………………………..……………………………………………………………………
…………………………..………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..  
 
 
Name:…………………………………………………… 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………. Parent/Guardian 
 


